

<b>Meeting / Committee Name</b>	<b>Peer Support Stakeholder Workgroup</b>
<b>Date</b>	March 15, 2018
<b>Time / Duration</b>	1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. (4 hours)
<b>Location</b>	Austin State Hospital Campus
<b>Committee Member Attendees</b>	Noah Abdenour, Shannon Carr, Frank Davis, Ellen Goodman, Anna Gray, Stevie Hansen, Colleen Horton, Jason Howell, Jason Johnson, Meredith Jones, Sachin Kamble, Amelia Murphy, Janet Paleo, Joe Powell, Karla Rose, Joseph Sanchez, Gregg Sherrill, Leslie Schwalbe (guest)  On Call: Dennis Bach, Patty Doty, Stephanie Jack, Stanley Williams
<b>Additional Participants</b>	HHSC: Reese Carroll, Amy Chandler, Robert Dole, Rebekah Falkner, Laura Gold, Laura Munch, Carmen Tilton

## Welcome, Introductions, and Logistical Announcements

<b>Agenda</b> 1:00 – 1:10	Robert Dole and Jay Todd convened the meeting: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Introductions</li> <li>• Reviewed housekeeping items</li> </ul>
<b>Documents Presented</b>	Participant Agenda

## Update on Parking Lot Items: Noah Abdenour with HHSC Staff

<b>Agenda</b> 1:10 p.m. – 2:05 p.m.	The Chair Noah Abdenour opened the meeting. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Laura Gold provided update on criminal bars: looking at LCDC as a comparable standard; exploring with HHSC Legal what additional requirements should apply based on Medicaid provider requirements</li> <li>• Amy Chandler provided updates on various sections of rule: removed relapse and dual role definitions as no longer in content of rule; presented proposed timeline for certification</li> </ul>
<b>Documents Presented</b>	None

## Philosophy Discussion: Noah Abdenour

<b>Agenda</b> 2:05 p.m. – 2:35 p.m.	Chair Noah Abdenour facilitated discussion on the converging philosophies of SUD and MH peers. Group was able to identify areas of commonality between MH and SUD.
<b>Documents presented</b>	None

## Facilitated Discussion on Training: Amy Chandler

<p>Agenda 2:50 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.</p>	<p>Amy Chandler facilitated a discussion about the contents of training. Workgroup members shared their opinions about what should form the content and philosophy/underlying principles of training.</p>
<p><b>Documents presented</b></p>	<p>None</p>

## Next Steps

<p><b>Action Items by Topic</b></p>	<p>Parking Lot Items:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Survey for current peers re criminal background</li> <li>• Amy’s survey on supervision</li> <li>• How to set priorities for ideas to include in training</li> <li>• Exception process for certifying body?</li> </ul>
<p><b>Action Item</b></p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next Meeting April 19, 2018</li> </ul>